Solemn Statement on the Prevention of Counterfeit Products

Dear SpeedyBee Partners and Users,

We have recently discovered counterfeit products circulating in the market that closely
imitate our brand, including unauthorized replicas of our discontinued model, the
SpeedyBee F405 V3 flight controller. These counterfeit items are not produced or endorsed
by SpeedyBee. Not only do they infringe on the rights of consumers, but they also
compromise the product quality standards we are committed to upholding. Furthermore,
such actions constitute a serious violation of our intellectual property rights and harm our
brand reputation. To safeguard the interests of our partners and consumers, and to help
avoid unnecessary financial loss due to counterfeit purchases, we hereby issue the following
official statement:

1. Official Product Identification
All genuine SpeedyBee products come with our official brand logo. Any item lacking this logo
is not an authentic SpeedyBee product. The official logo is shown below:

Specdy

2. Authorized Sales Channels

SpeedyBee has never authorized any third party to manufacture or sell the SpeedyBee F405
V3 model. All of our distributors are officially certified. To ensure product authenticity and
receive full after-sales support, please purchase only through our official channels. Always
retain your proof of purchase. If you are unsure about the authenticity of a product, you are
welcome to contact our customer service for verification.

(Important Notice: Counterfeit products are not quality-guaranteed and may pose safety
risks. We strongly advise against purchasing such items, even if offered at a low price.)

3. Legal Rights and Enforcement

Any individual or entity found manufacturing, distributing, or selling counterfeit SpeedyBee
products is violating the legal rights of our company and our consumers. Such actions must
cease immediately. SpeedyBee reserves the right to pursue legal action against all forms of
infringement. We also encourage the community to work together to help maintain a fair
and transparent market environment.

We urge all partners and consumers to remain vigilant and verify product authenticity. If you
suspect that you have purchased a counterfeit product, please report it to your local
authorities or contact us directly with relevant information via email:
contact@speedybee.com

Thank you for your continued trust and support.




